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�3�U�R�I�����6�X�Q�L�O���.�K�D�Q�Q�D 
Dear Colleagues and Students: 

Industry 4.0 (the fourth Industrial Revolution) encapsulates the future development trends to 
achieve more intelligent manufacturing. As we @ PDEU (formerly PDPU) embark on this 
journey towards Industry 4.0, I am Happy to Introduce the next issue of the Newsletter which 
not only share with all its readers the latest news and developments in the Department of                
Mechanical Engineering but would also be sensitizing all of us on the latest trends and                        
developments in the Fourth Industrial Revolution. 

The limitless power of technology to do good and the conviction of my faculty colleagues and 
students that the golden age is ahead of us - and not behind us ï��brings about the best in all of 
us which is reflected in their achievements.  

Compliments to the editorial team for their passion for perfection and unbound creativity which 
makes me always look forward to the next edition of the Newsletter.  
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It gives me immense pleasure to share Newsletter of the Mechanical Engineering Department, 
April 2021. Mechanical Engineering Department is the most happening Department of the 
School of Technology. Newsletter gives an overview of the activities carried out by students, 
staff and faculties during the month. You may please share your feedback, comments &               
suggestions to the coordinators�� 




















